
About the Ontario Association of Home Inspectors 
Through education and advocacy the Ontario Association of Home Inspectors cultivates a 
thriving home inspection industry based on the highest standards of professional development 
and ethical standards. In doing so, OAHI cultivates the ‘gold standard’ for home inspectors 
among consumers and the government. OAHI is the only provincially recognized body of home 
inspectors by The Ontario Association of Home Inspectors Act, 1994. OAHI is a not-for-profit 
association. 
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1. OAHI supports the establishment of common competency
requirements for all home inspectors to operate in Ontario

2. Bill 59, which includes the Home Inspection Act, 2017 was
passed in April 2017

3. The Ontario Association of Home Inspectors has been
recreated within Bill 59 and will continue as The Ontario
Association of Home Inspectors

4. Implementation will take time

5. OAHI members are regulated by the association

6. OAHI was created by Bill Pr158, the Ontario Association of
Home Inspectors Act 1994

7. OAHI members operate under high levels of education and
professionalism

8. OAHI is recognized by the Ontario Real Estate Association
9. For a home inspector to receive a business license in the City

of Barrie, they must be a member of OAHI

10.OAHI members must update their education regularly
11.Practicing OAHI members must carry insurance

EDUCATE 
ADVOCATE 
CULTIVATE 


